
   

12053 SW FREEWAY #2 ● STAFFORD ● TEXAS ● 77477  

July 26, 2016 

 

James Hinderaker 
Chief City Planner Grand Prairie, Texas 
206 W. Church St. 

Grand Prairie, Texas 75050 

(972) 237-8261 

 
RE: Withdraw to Project Number SU160803/S160802 

SDI PRJ#3050 Texas Direct Auto Inventory Lot at Grand Prairie 
  

Dear Mr. Jim Hinderaker, 

Please let this letter serve notice, per UDC Article 1.11.4, that as of July 25th, 2016, Texas Direct 
Auto, the Applicant, in reference to the Grand Prairie Project Number SU160803/S160802, is 
Withdrawing its application from the June 21st, 2016 submittal to the Development Review 
Committee and the Planning and Zoning Commission.  

We appreciate your prompt assistance through the review process, and it will be 
encouraging to work with your Staff and Team when the next project comes available.   

Should you have any questions or have any other comments, please contact me at 
832.375.5128 

Thank you.   

 

Sincerely, 

TEXAS DIRECT AUTO 
 

 

Brett Bertrand 

Cc: 

Email to City Planner Jim Hinderaker  

Matt Marquis 

 

 


